
     

 

 

 

         

   

SPJ NETBALL CLUB NOTICE BOARD 

 

Wanted - Coaches for Winter Season 2013 
 

Have you ever considered coaching your child's netball 

team? We are more than happy to provide coaching ideas and 

pay for you to attend a Foundation Coaching Course run by 

Netball Victoria. If you are interested in coaching please 

contact our Coaches Convenors Nicki Pinnock on 0425 730 543 
Or Marissa Carter on 0400 653 416 
 

SPJ Warm Up Tops and Hoodies 
 

Would you like to order one of our new warm up tops or a 

hoodie? Look out for the warm up tops on display at the end 

of year BBQ (Wednesday 12
th
 December 2012) 

Warm up tops $35.00 
Hoodies $60.00 

  

Please contact Gabby Tenney on 0459 735 858 
Or email spjnetball@hotmail.com to place an order 

 

Under 9s for Winter Season 
 
Girls and boys who are born in 2004/2005/2006 and 2007 will 
be eligible to start playing netball in 2013. 

LYVNA have lowered the player starting age from Winter 

2013. Please email spjnetball@hotmail.com for further 

details or visit our website to complete an online 

registration form.  

 

Online Registrations for Winter Season 2013 
 
Online Registrations are coming to SPJ Netball Club for 

Winter Season 2013. A letter outlining the new registration 

process will be distributed to all families very soon. 

 

ALL REGISTRATIONS ARE DUE BY WEDNESDAY 
13TH FEBRUARY 2013 
 
 
GO SPJ STARS!       


